
NOTICE OF TINKERING
GOING ON
Hello
one
and
all.
This
is
just a
very
brief
advisory that we are going to be doing some
updating to Emptywheel blog today. It should
start in the next 30 minutes to hour from the
time of this post. The site may be down briefly.
Frankly we think we have it slicked out pretty
well, but you never know when things hop off the
drawing board and into practice.

Even if things go smoothly, as hoped, I am sure
there will be some refining and testing to do
throughout the day. In that regard, please bear
with us and help us by giving us feedback. As
always, we are doing the update to give you a
better overall experience, so your input is
valuable.

Thank you for your patience and assistance.
Exciting times!

Also: McCaffrey is our engineer. May be more
trouble than originally anticipated.
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